
 
 
March 9, 2021 
 
Dear Representative: 
 
On behalf of 300,000 members, including 200,000 active letter carriers across this country, we urge you 
to vote “yes” on the Protecting the Right to Organize (PRO) Act (H.R. 842) when it comes to the floor.  
 
All Americans have the right to stand together and negotiate a fair return on our work. They deserve to 
have that right protected and enforced in the court of law. For too long, corporations and the wealthiest 
few have been prioritized to the detriment of our nation’s labor force. 

This legislation will restore the National Labor Relations Act (NLRA) to enable workers to negotiate for 
higher wages, better benefits, a more secure retirement, and a safer workplace while penalizing 
employers who seek to undermine worker rights and protections.  
 
For 16 million middle-class workers, these protections are fundamental to ending stagnant wages, poor 
working conditions and attacks on unions and workers’ rights by corporate special interests. 
 
While NALC is an open shop with over 93 percent voluntary membership, we do not take our success in 
organizing for granted. To protect our rights, all know that all workers must enjoy a real right to 
organize, not just a theoretical right to do so. We stand in solidarity with the millions of workers and 
their families that this legislation will benefit.  
 
For these reasons, we urge you to vote “yes” on the PRO Act when it comes to the floor and to further 
expand these protections to every public sector worker by supporting the Public Sector Freedom to 
Negotiate Act.  
 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Fredric V. Rolando  
President  
National Association of Letter Carriers 
 
 


